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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of January 17, 2019 
   
 

Date:        January 16, 2019 
 
From:       Councillor Ben Isitt 

   

 
Subject:   Neighbourhood Input on Greenway Design Standards 

 

              

 

 
Background: 

 
Council has given preliminary direction to staff to work with review the Subdivision and 
Development Services Bylaw (attached) and work with residents to introduce modern standards 
for shared-use laneways where appropriate within neighbourhoods. 
 
It is therefore recommended that Council refer the attached materials compiled by the Oaklands 
Rise and Brighton Greenway neighbourhood working groups to staff, to inform this review and 
harness research and policy development undertaken by these working groups. 
 

 
Recommendation: 

 
That Council refer the attached materials from the Oaklands Rise and Brighton Greenway 
neighbourhood working groups to staff, to inform the review and implementation of Greenway 
Design Standard for shared-use laneways. 

 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

       
Councillor Isitt 
 
 
Attachments: 
1. Subdivision and Development Services Bylaw 
2. Materials from Oaklands Rise working group 
3. Materials from Brighton Greenway working group 




